
Dear Members of the Ontario Lacrosse Community,

We are excited to share a community service initiative to bring the gift of lacrosse to communities in 
Northern Ontario and the Canadian Arctic. As students of Upper Canada College, we are undertaking 
a Creativity, Activity, Service (CAS) Project that is rooted in our shared love of lacrosse. A CAS project 
involves collaboration between a group of students and members of our community that provides 
opportunities for us to enhance and integrate our personal interests, skills and talents into the planning 
and implementation of projects that may benefit others.

As part of our project, we will be gathering gently used lacrosse equipment during the upcoming 
NCAA Division 1 field lacrosse games being played at our school, Upper Canada College in downtown 
Toronto. Our goal is to give more young people a chance to fall in love with lacrosse. Our passion for 
the game and desire to see it grow has inspired us to act; we know that lacrosse is very special to a lot 
of communities in Ontario, and we believe that we can harness everyone’s love of the game to make 
a difference.

On Sunday, October 13th, our school will be hosting three regular season games between Hobart 
University, the University of Massachusetts and Rutgers University. These games are open to the 
public and will feature some of the most exciting field lacrosse players showcasing their talents. During 
these games, we will accept all lacrosse equipment (helmets, gloves, protective gear, sticks) and 
related lacrosse items for donation. We ask for your support in the hope of achieving our stated goal of 
providing an entire community with enough equipment to establish a lacrosse program. 

We hope that you will join us on Sunday, October 13th at Upper Canada College (220 Lonsdale Rd, 
Toronto, ON) to help us achieve our goal. If you wish to get in touch with us directly about this inititative, 
our school email addresses are listed below each of our names. We thank you in advance for your 
support in bringing lacrosse to another community.

Respectfully,

Henry Fowler
henry.fowler@ucc.on.ca

Quinn Perren
quinn.perren@ucc.on.ca

Graydon Belsher
graydon.belsher@ucc.on.ca


